
The Orchard—Peek of the Week 
10th March 2023 

Our Learning 

 

 

 

 

 

English 

Continuing with our half term’s 
topic of fairy tales, the children 
have started reading Jack and 
the Beanstalk this week. We 
have learnt key vocabulary and 
have sequenced and retold the 
main events of the story. 

 

Maths 

We have been learning how to 
recognise and continue repeat-
ed patterns in Maths this week. 
We have also practised adding 
one more and taking one away 
using a number line. 

 

Important Dates 

14th March at 3.15—
Learning Gallery in class-
rooms. 

17th March—Red Nose Day 
(wear red and bring in £1 
please). 

Parent’s Evening 

Apple class - Monday 13th 
March.  

Cherries and Plums classes - 
Monday 20th March. 

SENCO Slots— Thurs 16th 
March 4-7  

SENCO Slots— Monday 20th 
5.15pm-6.45pm 

Makaton sign: wolf 

Star of the week 

Cherry class: Zain    Plum class: Ameera    Apple class: Hasan    Pear class: Rosie 

Contact us: theorchard@prioryschool.com                  01628 600300 

 

 


